
 
 

 
 

Public Notice of Public Meeting 

Affordable Housing Program Funding Priorities 

The City of Spokane Community, Housing, and Human Services Department is seeking input into 
identifying funding priorities for a future Affordable Housing Program funding round.  

A hybrid public meeting will be held 11:00 A.M. on Tuesday, May 7, 2024, in the Tribal Conference 
Room - First Floor, City Hall, 808 W Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, Washington, and on Teams to 
discuss funding priorities for HOME Investment Partnership funds, and 1590 Affordable Housing 
Development funds dedicated to the preservation and creation of affordable housing in the City of 
Spokane. 

Interested citizens may access the link to the public meeting on the CHHS website at 
https://my.spokanecity.org/chhs/funding-opportunities/ 

If you need assistance, please contact the CHHS Department at spokanechhs@spokanecity.org, or 
via phone at 509-625-6325. 
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